
DeTOUR TOWNSHIP 

SPECIAL MEETING 

October 22 , 2018 

A special meeting of the DeTour Township Board was called to order at 5:30p.m.on  October 22, 2018  in the Township 

office by Superintendent Tom Lehman. 

Present:  Superintendent Tom Lehman, Clerk Linda Fisher, Treasurer Sharon Hamel and Trustees Bob Vaught 

and Johnny Fountain.  There were no members absent. 

The purpose of this special meeting was to review previous letters received by the State of Michigan, 

Department of Treasury concerning our 2018 assessment roll.  The State Tax Commission met on October 22, 

2018 and moved to assume jurisdiction over DeTour Townships 2018 assessment roll.   

Present at this meeting was Sherry Burd, current assessor for Clark Township.   

On a motion by Bob Vaught and supported by Sharon Hamel, the Board voted unanimously to hire Sherry Burd 

as the new township assessor, relieving Randy Hartman of his duties as our previous assessor.  A copy of Mrs. 

Burd’s contract is on file in the Township office. 

Roll call vote:  Yes – 5 No-0  Motion carried. 

Board adjourned the meeting at 6:15 

 

Linda M Fisher, Clerk 

DeTour Township 

 


